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The annual meeting of the East View Cemetery Association will be held on July 23,2016,
from 10 A.M. to 12 P.M., at the recently repaired and remodeled cemetery house located at
56 Fourth Avenue, Atlanta, Georgia 30317, on the cemetery property. The officers of East
View encourage all family members and friends to attend this meeting.

The 2015/2016 year has brought our association many challenges, not the least of these
was the loss of our President, good friend, and devoted volunteer, Mr. A.M. (Al) Alexander,
who was personally acquainted with many of you. We are all challenged to carry on the
cemetery business in a responsible manner; Mr. Alexander set the bar high.

The Stewart Maiden Memorial Park, (which was made possible by donations from a
group of golfing enthusiasts) has brought much needed attention to East View Cemetery.
We are grateful for this good publicity.

As usual, we will meet the second Saturday of each month (weather permitting) to do
various clean up duties. Please bring whatever tools you would like to use, however we do
have many tools at the cemetery house. Please bring snacks to share, there will be bottled
water provided. We ask that you do not plant trees or shrubs in the cemetery, as many of
those have caused the headstones to tip over. Real or artificial flowers in containers are
always welcome.

Please remember to send your contributions for the maintenance of East View. Our
expenses continue to rise, and as you know, we have no means of support other than the
families and friends of those buried at East View. Thank you again for your loyal support.

Please send donations to:

East View Cemetery Association
P.O. Box 3572

Lilburn, Ga. 30048-3572

Please send changes of address to:

Mrs. Jean Baldwin

2232 Timber Lane

Snellville, Ga. 30078 (678-758-0208, baldwin1755@gmail.com)

East View Cemetery is a 501 C (13) non-profit organization, and donations to East View
Cemetery are tax deductible.



